

UP-1 Committee Comments

- *Agency response*
 1. 2 wells for chrome plumes – seems inadequate to determine plume size (defining plumes, etc. usually done in RI/FS)
 - *Plans to add characterization wells – TBD*
 - *Cost estimates reflect worst case scenario*
 2. Committee interested in future tech developments related to I-29 remediation
 - *Agencies will come back to RAP on this*
 3. Effect of chrome plume to/from US Ecology
 - *EPA, Ecology, DOE looking at this*
 4. Concerns re: contaminate of concern → relationship to RCRA Permit unit

Page 1

Next Steps

HAB letter (Sept) – Proposed
Susan L., Shelley, Dale draft

- Support interim ROD when appropriate
- Appreciate building capacity
- Support Alt 3
- Frame it as RAP supporting Alt 3 (wait until August RAP call to confirm Alt 3 support)

Page 2

Suggestions – Artifact Preservation
[Manhattan Project & Cold War]

1. Send all employee letter soon! Before end of Fiscal Year
2. Make it easy – “campaign” with real people to receive artifacts (w/i areas)
3. Concern that instruments/tools may be beryllium contaminated, and put people at risk. Don’t encourage removal from control areas to other areas

Page 3

Next Steps

4. Pass message to Matt McCormick (DOE-RL) that agency response needs to really address advice issues. RAP not satisfied with original DOE response. Like the direction DOE is headed
 - Review of previously reviewed areas
 - Artifact id – all employee letter
 - Continued support for funding
- ➔ Ask for status by end of calendar year
- ➔ Letter from HAB to close loop (Susan L./Maynard)

Page 4

2013 Priorities

1. Need to know when action is needed

2015 Vision

Next steps:

- Details on IPL (building blocks) other info to help HAB provide informed advice on priorities 2015-2016 – etc.
 - Need to understand trade-offs/risk
- Collaborate on closure plans (segments, LTS)

Page 5

Follow Up

1. EPA to send listserv message & links to admin record, key docs for UP-1 to Susan H. to distribute to RAP
2. EPA to send Remedy Review Board comments on UP-1 → send to Susan H. → send to RAP (& 300 Area & K Area)
3. Updated schedule - 200 Area RODs – further delays (DOE)
4. Updated schedule of River Corridor RI/FS & Proposed Plans – DOE to RAP
5. Is the 324 Building in the permit/Ecology (Susan H.)
 - Should it be?
 - RAD contaminated...not under RCRA
 - M89-00

Page 6

Follow Up (cont)

6. Check with Ron re: permit/TPA (Nicole's notes) (Susan H.)

7. What is going on with segment(s) I? Others for more? (Bob)
8. Send out HAB values statement as edited to RAP (Susan H.)